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        Treasury Department 

        3rd Auditors Office 

        March 5’ 1834 

Sir, 

 I have received you letter of the 10th ult. Enclosing the receipts of Edward David for $97.34 as in 

full for his services in the year 1825 under the direction of the commissioners appointed to mark out a 

road from Missouri to New Mexico, which is placed on file with the accounts heretofore rendered by the 

commissioners. 

   Respectfully 

   Your Obt. Sevt. 

   Peter Hagner 

 

G. C. Sibley esqr 

 Linden Wood 

 Near 

 St. Charles 

 Missouri 
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